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THE FALCON 
Message from the President 
The 13th annual St. Joseph’s Invitational Golf Tournament was held on September 
17th at Black Birch Country Club.  


There were 63 golfers who attended and $5571.00 was raised for the scholarship fund.  Thank you to all who 
attended, with special thanks to Gail Smith and members of the golf committee.


St. Joe’s is getting ready to celebrate the end of the year with our annual Christmas Polka dance and 
Members’ Christmas Party in December, and 2017 will kick off with a New Year’s Eve party to benefit the 
Colchester Food/Fuel banks.  The Super Bowl party will be on Sunday, February 5th.  More information can 
be found in this newsletter and on our website stjoespolishclub.com.


Happy Holidays to everyone and their families.—Frank  


Member News 
Congratulations, and welcome, to the following new members: Sarah Straker, Chris Nicotera, Mark Fontaine.


2017 annual dues are being accepted.  Your $60.00 check should be made out to St. Joseph’s Polish Society 
and mailed to the club at 395 South Main Street, Colchester, CT 06415 by January 2, 2017.  Payment will also 
be accepted at the bar.  Thank you!


Trivia Nights 
Come down to the club on the 2nd and 4th Monday of every month and check your trivia knowledge against 
other players.  Entry sign-up begins at 6:30 pm, and the game starts at 7:00 pm.   Teams can be 2-4 players.  
Cost is $1.00 per player.  Bring your own team, or partner with other singles that night.   


Scholarship Fundraiser 
Here’s your chance to paint a “masterpiece” and also contribute to a good cause.


Place:  The Creative Canvas - Paint and Sip Studio, Keystone Shoppes, 179 Linwood Ave., Colchester 
Date:  Saturday, January 28, 2017  Time:  4:30 pm 
Cost: $35.00 per person 

A percentage of the cost will be donated to our annual scholarship fund.  A sign-up sheet will be at the club 
along with a picture of the painting we will be creating.  No previous painting experience required!  
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Polka Dance Schedule

All Saturday dances include a buffet at 6:00 pm and dancing from 6:30-10:30 pm, unless otherwise noted. 
Call 860-537-2550 to make reservations. 

2016 Polka Dance Schedule

Saturday, November 19th	  - Eddie Forman Orchestra


2017 Polka Dance Schedule

Saturday, January 14th - Joe Milardo and the Musical Cavaliers

Saturday, February 11th - Dennis Polisky and the Maestro’s Men


Saturday, March 18th - Eddie Forman Orchestra

Saturday, April 8th -  Joe Milardo and the Musical Cavaliers

Saturday May 13th	  - Dennis Polisky and the Maestro’s Men


 

Other Events 
MEMBERS’ CHRISTMAS PARTY NEW YEAR’S EVE PARTY SUPER BOWL PARTY 
Saturday, December 3, 2016 Saturday, December 31, 2016 Sunday, February 5, 2017 
COST:  $10.00 members COST: $10.00 person COST:  $15.00 members/ 
$25.00 spouse/partner ONLY All money collected will be donated non-members 
NO OUTSIDE GUESTS the Colchester Food/Fuel bank FREE to pool participants 
6:00 pm Cocktail Hour OPEN TO THE PUBLIC who played a minimum of  
7:00 pm Buffet Dinner Tickets available at the bar 10 weeks 
Sign up at the bar OPEN TO THE PUBLIC

Sign up at the bar 
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CHRISTMAS POLKA/DINNER DANCE  
Sunday, December 18th 

TIME:  1:00 pm to 6:00 pm 
1:00 pm - Cocktail Hour/Free Snacks/Entertainment 
Dave Goclowski and his Christmas accordion music 

2:00 pm - Dinner and dancing 
Dennis Polisky and the Maestro’s Men 

COST:  $20.00 per person 
Raffles, Prizes, Santa Claus  *  Christmas carols and Kolendy sing-along 
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————————————————- 

The Falcon newsletter is a quarterly publication of information and news about St. Joseph’s Polish 
Society, Inc.  Question or comments can be directed to Linda Grzeika, Editor, at grzeika@me.com  

MEMBERS:  If you have recently moved, please update your home address by sending an email to 
stjoespolishclub@aol.com.  Email addresses are always welcome!   
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St. Joseph’s Polish Society, Inc. 
395 South Main Street 
Colchester, CT  06415
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